Dear Fourth Grader,

Hi! My name is Ms. Devine and I will be your teacher in September. Fourth grade will be an exciting year of learning! We will read many fantastic books, and work on developing and strengthening our reading and writing skills. We will have fun in math class as we learn the skills needed to be super mathematicians You will also have Mr. Logan for a science and social studies teacher.

We will work together with our classmates in a positive and helpful way. You will be so proud of what you can do when you work hard!

Please spend some time this summer reading and practicing your multiplication facts. You should bring the enclosed surveys with you on the first day of school.

Below you will find a list of supplies needed for school. Please bring these with you on the first day of school if you are unable to bring them all on the first day, don't worry. We can discuss this when you arrive.

- -1/2 inch WHITE 3-ring binder and I package of plastic sheet protectors
- 2 heavyweight pocket folders
- 2 boxes of tissues
- 2 hardcover notebooks (not spiral)
- 1-2 package(s) of wide ruled loose leaf paper
- 2 packages of \*2 pencils
- I package of crayons or colored pencils
- i highlighter
- i pair of earlauds
- I plain white, short-sleeved T-shirt (we will decorate to make class shirts)

(Optional-glue sticks, scissors, package of Ziploc bags, black Sharpie marker, stylus for ipad, Clorox wipes)

I can't wait to meet you in room 19 on the first day of school Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely, Ms. Devine

